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Northeast Subregional Tour Coming to Belvedere this Saturday 8:30AM - 11:30AM 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters 

 

This Saturday we have a very special opportunity. Our Senior Pastor Naokimi Ushiroda and members of 

the subregional team will be coming to Belvedere. They will be sharing about our 4 national campaigns 

and how to get involved. 

 

Our hope is that every member can feel like they have a way to contribute to the overall offering that we 

want to make to God and True Parents. 

 

We will be starting with a light breakfast at 8:30 AM and start the presentations from 9 AM. There will 

also be a live stream that we will send out soon if you cannot make it in person. 

 

Lets do our best to show our support to our leadership and ultimately to True Mother. 

 

Thank you and see you Saturday! 


